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California Partner Weighs in On Julie Su’s Nomination

News

2.11.21 

Ben Ebbink spoke with Law360 regarding Julie Su’s nomination to deputy secretary of labor. Su was

previously secretary of the California Labor and Workforce Development Agency and held the

position of Labor Commissioner of California. While the article speculates on her impact on

workplace policies, Ben expects she will give employers a fair shake and the opportunity to be heard

during her tenure.

To read the article visit Law360 (subscription required). 
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